ATTENTION. .........
THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
FOR MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2012

AT 7:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO
LACK OF BUSINESS ITEMS ON THE AGENDA.

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

WILL BE HELD ON
MONDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2012 AT 7:00 P.M.

Thank You.
Julia A. Morford, Clerk



